
Medary Town Board – Public Hearing Minutes 

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 
  
Notice is hereby given that on the 15th day of November, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. at Medary Town Hall, 3393 

Smith Valley Road, La Crosse, WI 54601, the Plan Commission of the Town of Medary will be holding a 

public hearing on the proposed Medary Fire Inspection Fee Ordinance. The primary purpose of this 

ordinance is to charge fire inspection fees back to the property owners of each commercial and 

industrial building in Medary. The proposed ordinance is available for inspection at the town clerk’s 

office. The Town invites public comments on the proposed ordinance. 

 

Present: Mike Weibel, Bob Keil and Linda Seidel. 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:30 pm by Bob Keil, 2nd Mike Weibel.  

All ayes. 

 

No comments were made regarding the proposed Fire Inspection Fee Ordinance. 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 6:55 pm by Mike Weibel, 2nd Bob Keil.  

All ayes. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Linda Seidel, Chairperson 

Town of Medary  


